Frequently Asked Questions

· Why do you need my input?

During this process, we seek input from all residents of Amador County to ensure that all comments, questions, and concerns are addressed. We also seek input from residents to make sure this process is as transparent as possible, and that the residents are fully informed on the how’s and why’s of redistricting.  
https://www.amadorgov.org/government/redistricting-amador/redistricting-survey

· How do I use the maps?

The redistricting ESRI hub site is available and has a variety of information to help better understand the makeup of Amador County. https://www.amadorgov.org/government/redistricting-amador/redistricting-esri-hub-site

· If I submit a map, will it be considered by the Committee?

All submissions received by residents of Amador County will receive equal consideration by the Committee and becomes part of the public record.  We value input from all interested residents of Amador County.
 
· Is this another gerrymandering exercise?

No.  The law AB849 specifically states that no gerrymandering is allowed. The Board of Supervisors appointed a citizens advisory committee that, after evaluating data from the census, and public comment, will make recommendations to the Board of Supervisors on how to re-draw district lines. 



· Will my Community of Interest be represented by only one Supervisor?

Every effort will be made to have COI’s represented by only one Supervisor. However, geographic limitations, and population size may make it to where a COI is represented by more than one Supervisor. 
https://www.amadorgov.org/government/redistricting-amador/community-of-interest-submission-form

· [bookmark: _GoBack]How were committee members selected?

All interested parties submitted an application for appointment to the committee by the Board of Supervisors. After reviewing applications, each District Supervisor submitted recommendations to the full board. Two regular members represent their district at all meetings. Alternate members are also selected, who fill in for a Regular Member should they not be able to fulfil their duties. Committee members are volunteers that receive no compensation from the County, or any other government agency for their participation in this process.

· Where are the meetings?

The meetings are held in the Board of Supervisors Chamber, at 801 Court Street, Jackson. Meeting times and dates, and agendas can be found at www.amadorgov.org, under the Redistricting Amador County section. All members of the public are invited to participate either in person, or virtually via Zoom.

· When will the Committee submit their final recommendations to the Board of Supervisors?

April-November: Advisory Committee holds a series of meetings and conducts 
community outreach.
September: The U.S. Census released 2020 population data.
October: California releases reallocated prison population data.
November: Redistricting Committee to present Supervisorial District maps
December: Board of Supervisors will hold three public meetings and adopt final map

